
Your dollars can go a long way...

For many of us, tales of cold winter nights 
conjure warm memories of grabbing a 
sweater, turning up the thermostat and 
curling up in front of a cozy fireplace. 
However, bone-chilling temperatures can 
create a harsh reality for many whose 
budgets don’t stretch far enough to pay for 
heating bills. To help those in need, Greenville 
Utilities created the Neighbor to Neighbor 
Assistance Program to provide funds to our 
residential customers who need temporary 
help paying their heating bills.

NEIGHBOR
TO NEIGHBOR



The Neighbor to Neighbor Assistance Program is 
supported by voluntary donations from people like 
you. Greenville Utilities contributes up to $20,000 per 
year in matching funds. The money is used to pay for 
all types of heating fuels -- kerosene, oil, natural gas, 
electric heat, wood, etc.

Pitt County Department of Social Services (DSS) 
caseworkers screen applicants, determine eligibility, 
and distribute the funds (up to $200/year per eligible 
household) during the heating season – November 
through March.
 
Arrange for your monthly tax-deductible donation of 
$1, $2, $5, $10, $15, $20 (or more) to be added to your 
Greenville Utilities’ bill year-round, or make a lump 
sum donation (check or cash). Checks should be made 
payable to Greenville Utilities, noting that it is for the 
Neighbor to Neighbor Program on the check. 

Sign up for the program in one of three ways: 

1.	 BY TELEPHONE: Call GUC at 752-7166 and 
arrange for your contribution by phone. 

2.	 IN PERSON: Come in person to our Main Office at 
401 South Greene Street or to our branch office, 
GUC Express at 509 SE Greenville Boulevard and 
sign up to make your donation. 

3.	 BY MAIL: Fill out and send in the attached 
Neighbor to Neighbor sign-up form. Forms are 
also available on our website (www.guc.com). 

As a community-owned utility, we are part of this 
community and pride ourselves on being a good 
neighbor. We feel this program provides the means 
to meet a real need. Don’t let your neighbors be left 
out in the cold this winter. Join Greenville Utilities in 
supporting those in need. If everyone gives a little, it 
will make a big difference!

For further information about the Neighbor to 
Neighbor Program, call us at 752-7166.
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